
Follow us on  

Facebook          

Please like and share our  

Facebook page 

School Website:   

bloomsburynurseryschool.co.uk 

We hope everyone enjoyed their Eid Celebrations. Hopefully next time we will be able to invite  

families to a celebration in nursery school. 

We are currently preparing the children for transition to their new schools. Please can you let us 

know which school your child will be attending.  If you need any help with accepting the school 

pace or want to appeal, please see Hardeep in the office, who can book an appointment for you. 

We are currently inviting Reception teachers and SENCo’s to have a virtual meeting with us at nurse-

ry or meet children in the garden.  

We have  a Family Support Drop in at nurseryschool, each Thursday between 9-12.  Many families 

have been supported to complete a Family Connect form to seek support for a range of needs; 

housing, benefits, extra activities for children, volunteering, ESOL to name a few.  If you would like to 

find out more please follow the link below.  

https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/info/50224/birmingham_children_s_partnership/2156/birmingham_children_s_partnership_-_resources  

Reflecting about EID 
Building a Castle The Teacher 

https://www.bloomsburynurseryschool.co.uk/
https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/info/50224/birmingham_children_s_partnership/2156/birmingham_children_s_partnership_-_resources


Diary Dates: 

Last Day at Nursery—Friday 16th July 2021 

Transition Day for new children—Monday 19th July 2021 

Sun cream 

Please ensure your child has sun cream applied to their 

skin before coming to nursery. Please also send sun cream 

for your child to keep at nursery.  

Sunflowers  - Book of the week   

 

The Hungry Caterpillar  

 

 

The Bear Hunt 

 

 

 

       Going to School 

 

 

Masks to be worn at all times 

when visiting nursery.  

Thank you 

Family Support 

 

Every 

Thursday morning 

9am-12pm 

 

Please book an appointment 

with Hardeep in the main office.  

 

 

Spare Clothes 

Please bring spare clothes to nursery. 

We do lots of messy play activities and 

children may need a clean set on 

clothes to change into.  

 

 

To All Parents 

We have a vacancy for a  

Parent Governor 

If you are interested and want to find 

out more, please speak to Hardeep 

in the main office.  

Please write your child’s name 

in their clothes. Now it is getting 

warmer, children are taking  

layers off to cool down.  Some 

children have the same clothes.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


